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No: DEV/D1/Circular/2015-16 Date: 05.09.2015

CIRCULAR

The Ministry of Women and Child Development and Ministry of Human Resources
Development, Government of India, New Delhi, in a joint initiative have formulated the
guidelines for Gender Championship in educational Institutions. In this connection the
Secretary, UGC has sent a letter dated 0308.2015 to the Vice-chancellor, Bangalore University,
Bangalore. Copy of the same can be seen overleaf.

The heads of all the PG Departments of Bangalore University, the Principals of
Constituent Colleges are requested to implement these guidelines in your Departments and
colleges. The guidelines may be downloaded from the UGC website, www.ugc.ac.in.

The University as well as the University Grants Commission may kindly be kept informed
of the action taken in this regard.

REGISTRA

o/

1. The Chairpersons/Directors/Co-ordinators, of all PG Departments, Bangalore
University, Bangalore.

To:

2. The Principal. UCPE, Bangalore University, J.B. Campus, Bangalore

3. The Principal, UVCE, Bangalore University, K.R.Circle, Bangalore.

4. The Principal, University Law College, J.B. Campus, Bangalore.

5. The Principals of all Affiliated Colleges of Bangalore University, Bangalore.

6. Office copy. |

Copy to:
. Smt. Sujatha, System Analyst with a request to upload the Circular date 05.09.2015

and also the UGC letter dated 03.08.2015 (overleaf) as the University Website for the
information of all concerned.
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Dear Sir / Madam,

In order to promote gender equality, guaranteed by Article 15 of the Indian Constitution, we
need to change the mode of interaction at all levels — home, school, college, university,
workplace, and so on. To increase the outreach for creating an environment that fosters equal
treatment, Government of India envisages engagement of Gender Champions in all educational
institutions across the country. Gender Champions can be both boys and girls above 16
years of age enrolled in educational institutions. Gender Champions are envisaged as
responsible leaders who will facilitate an enabling environment within their
schools/colleges/academic institutions where girls are treated with dignity and respect. The
Ministry of Women and Child Development and Ministry of Human Resource Development,
Government of India in a joint initiative have formulated the guidelines for ‘Gender Champions

in educational institutions’. The guidelines have been uploaded on the UGC website
(www.ugc.ac.in).

You are requested to kindly implement these guidelines in your esteemed university and
affiliated colleges in the best interest of students so as to achieve long term sustainable change.
This may be treated as most urgent and action taken in this regard may be sent to UGC on
ugc.genderchamps@gmail.com by 31% August, 2015.

Ypurs sincerely,

(Jaspal S. Sandhu)

The Vice-Chancellor

Bangalore University
Jnanabharathi Bangalore-560 056
Karnataka.



